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This week started with an advisor meeting with Ralph to discuss our previous ideas, 
and potential prototypes that we might come up with. Ralph gave us some suggestions 
on how to improve and to scope back. We also discussed what would be appropriate to 
show to the client and how to deal with client relations.

On Tuesday, we went to the client meeting where we had a class on the history of society 
and the shift from the community village to a non personal city and then eventually the 
suburb. We then discussed our ideas with Professor Norman who asked us to make a 
presentation for Thursday.

On Wednesday, we brainstormed ideas for our presentation and also our promotional items 
including our team photo. We were thrilled with the idea of dressing up as steampunk 
characters, so we set our team photo date for Feb 3rd so that the team can get their 
costumes together. We also met with Anna Roberts for the first time and she helped us 
discuss our audience and vision for the product. She gave us wonderful advice on client 
relations and also gave us some good examples to look into for potential website modules.

On Thursday, we presented our ideas to the entire class. We received feedback from the 
class and then went back to discuss what we learned from them. We then had had a longer 
meeting on a potential storyline, mini games and website structure. We hope to be done with 
a short storyline by Monday of next week. 

On Friday, we met briefly to discuss the layout of our website. We redesigned again and are 
now thinking about an interactive website that chronologically lists major events in privacy 
versus security and includes mini games, info graphics and videos explaining these events 
in greater detail. 

Next week, we hope to have a more solid storyline, some prototypes of mini 
games and also possibly some video. We also want to solidify our 
description for our future website.


